
 
  

 
PNE STATEMENT RE: TIESTO SHOW SECURITY 

 
For Immediate Release (December 30, 2011) 

 
Vancouver, B.C.:  The Pacific National Exhibition continually places guests safety and security as a key 
priority at the over 1,800 events which attract over 3-Million guests to our site annually.  As with all events, 
the PNE works closely with the Vancouver Police Department to ensure guest safety, and the organization 
welcomes the increased police presence at the Saturday December 31st Tiesto show to be held at the 
Pacific Coliseum.   As per normal procedures, the PNE will have 120 uniformed security guards staffing the 
event and guests entering the venue will be subject to customary bag and person search procedures.    
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Owned by the City of Vancouver, the Pacific National Exhibition (PNE) is a healthy and vibrant non-profit 
charity organization dedicated to providing over 3 million visitors a year with first-class cultural, sporting and 
family entertainment events. Founded in 1910, the PNE operates from a 114-acre site at Hastings Park, a 
multi-facility venue in Vancouver where the organization operates four activity streams: an annual 17-day 
Fair, Playland Amusement Park, maintenance and care of the Hastings Park site and management of the 
site’s year-round  facilities. These facilities are utilized to celebrate a variety of hockey, amateur sporting, 
music, community, social, cultural and commercial events throughout the year.    
   
For more information, please contact:   
 
Jeremy Dunn 
Media Relations 
Pacific National Exhibition 
604.726.8350 (cell) 
Jeremy@LBMG.ca 
www.pne.ca 
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